
We had red and grey week last week with an oscars theme and We crowned Mr. and Ms. East.
The Ms. East candidates were Claire Beaumier, Sophia Revior, Lussi Salmela, Brooke Paine, and
Kasey Menegini. The Mr. East candidates were Cameron Donahue, Aiden Yung, Amma Okoro,
Daniel Neimi, and Jackson DesCombaz.
The winners were Amma Okoro and Sophia Revoir.
Exec put on a well attended Movie night as well as a cake walk at lunch that people were excited
to participate in. Even though burn out is at its peak right now, we were able to make the most of
our week.
More people than ever at East are advancing to nationals for history day. Grace Beaster and
Martyn Dahl got first place for their history day project at state. Natilie Miller wrote a paper and
got first at state and Emma Ambrosi and Taven Roth both also advanced.
Track sections are in two weeks. Leif Zering broke the school record for pole vault. Jackson
DesCombaz just broke a meet record for mile time.
Exec and association are selecting new boards this week. We are working very hard to select a
diverse board and make sure all groups in the school are represented.
The play, Harvey, was the week before prom. Turnout was good and the play was really well
done. Thomas Racette played the lead role, Elwood P. Dowd.
Prom was May 7th and was a definite success. There were multiple photo booths for many
picture opportunities as well and snacks and a game room. Seniors were very excited to have
their one and only prom, and juniors were happy to have their first.
Some students in levels three and four in Spanish and German are taking the Seal of biliteracy
test right now in hopes to receive a seal on their transcripts.
The talent show at Ordean had a surprisingly large turnout.  Acapella did a wonderful job with
creative skits and all the acts were very entertaining.
Houndpack applications for next year were due yesterday.
Cheer tryouts happened recently.
Girls lacrosse is having a good season so far. They had a team bonding dinner at East last night
and have games today and Friday.
Choralaires are waiting for their audition results, and Sterling has their new members decided.
Year book has picked out their new members for next year and the year books just came in. They
have gone through and organized them all by grade and they will be adding the supplements
tomorrow. Year books will be distributed on the 27th.


